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Home Solar Charges

Lee Badger <|badger@weber.edu> Thu, Apr 10, 2014 at 10:06 AM
To: psc@utah.gov

Public Utility Commission,

We oppose any additional charges being placed on home solar units,
Utilities should be encouraging home owners to contribute solar power
to the grid, not billing them more.

On a personal note, since we installed rooftop photowltaic panels in
December of 2011, we havwe generated 2992 kilowatt-hours more than we
have used, which went onto the grid and for which we received nothing.
Respectfully,

Roz and Lee Badger

801 476 3443

https:/imail.g cogle.comimailfi325/u/0/ 2ui=28k= 4a07dad 0d98&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1454¢83b3{d7 16e0&siml=1454c63b3(d7 1620 n



